
A/P Faculty Senate Meeting 

October 27th, 2011 

Covington Hall 

8:30AM 

Members present:  Karen Casteele, Ashlee Claud, Ed Oakes, Stephanie Jennelle, Rene Huth, Brian 
Chumbley, Alice Coughlin  

A presentation by Julio Stephens, Sustainability Coordinator, for Radford University,  addressed 
sustainability issues and shared important information as it relates to the university and the progress 
that the university is making in that arena. 

After the presentation, members of the committee gathered in a classroom for a brief meeting. 

Ashlee Claud presided over the meeting in the absence of Deneen Evans.  

The meeting convened at 9:05. 

The meeting opened with a discussion relating to the ad hoc  A/P Evaluation committee and how the 
new evaluation/process should be included  in the updated version of the handbook.  

Ed Oakes updated the senate concerning the timeline status of the handbook as it related to the 
document being presented to the cabinet for approval. 

The meeting continued with a discussion pertaining to the inconsistencies in A/P evaluations across 
university divisions, not only with process; but content, and the inability to measure certain items. 

A special meeting of the A/P Senate by laws committee will be Thursday, November 10, 2011 in 
Hurlburt/Room 249-250 at 8:30am.   The statement was made that the Radford University structure has 
changed but the by- laws have not changed with it. 

A/P Senate regular business meeting will be held Thursday, December 1, 2011 in Hurlburt Combo room. 

Ashlee asked members if there were other concerns or ideas.  There were none. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:25.  

  

 

 

 


